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Capitol Fire Sprinkler delivers advanced fire protection
system at newly renovated Hunts Point Library

May 13, 2025 - Front Section

Bronx, NY Capitol Fire Sprinkler completed a comprehensive fire protection project at the Hunts
Point Library, 877 Southern Blvd. The new fire safety systems are part of a $32 million renovation
project at the landmark building and include the installation of a fire sprinkler system installed on the
three main floors of the library, plus two mezzanine levels and cellar.

Prior to the new fire protection program, the library did not have a modern fire sprinkler system
commensurate with the building code when it was constructed in 1929. To accomplish the many
nuances of the project, special attention was given to the installation of pipes inside the cinder block
infrastructure. Landmark-designated elements in the interiors were also addressed.

The general contractor on the project was Gilbane Construction. Capitol Fire Sprinkler's in-house



team performed the engineering, design, and installation of the fire protection system

“The Hunts Point Library has been an educational and cultural hub for the local community for close
to 100 years,” said Adam Levine, president, Capitol Fire Sprinkler. “The need for renovations that
would meet code, while preserving the historic nature of the building were challenging on many
levels. Our team was fortunate to be working with Gilbane whose oversight made a tremendous
difference in the project.”
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